Hannah Dale

From: bob wayte

Sent: 05 October 2020 11:59
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568

| am writing to object to the proposed Greening Goldsworth Road development. I'm not sure where to
begin as to what | object to, but the following reasons are a select few.

1. How long will this development take to build? 8 years? We Woking residents have already had to
put up with 3/4 years of the Victoria development. Another 8 years on another project, when will
Woking residents actually be able to benefit from this regeneration? I've lived in Woking more than
20 years and I've never known a time when there hasn't been cranes on the skyline.

2. I now no longer shop in Woking, nor do | go to the cinema in Woking, nor go out in Woking, all for
the reason the town centre is nothing more than a building site?

3. Who are these flats for? Barely any affordable housing. Where is the demand?

4. | agree the area needs regenerating but why the need for 1 building of 41 stories, and 3 more
above 20 stories?

5. When will the Council consider the needs and feelings of current Woking residents?

6. Simply put, enough is enough. While time and money is wasted on projects like these, the basics,
like roads, are neglected and are simply falling apart.

Thank you

Bob Wayte

38 Kingsway
Woking

Surrey GU21 6NT



